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Response to a Question Pursuant to Rule 14  
of The Rules of Procedure of the States of Deliberation and their Committees 

 
Subject: Senior Pay Review    

States’ Member: Deputy G A St Pier 

Date received:  29th December 2021   

Date acknowledged: 29th December 2021   

Date of reply:  12th January 2022 

 
 
Question 

The Committee has previously indicated its intent to put in place independent pay review 
arrangements for the Judges and Crown Officers. If these arrangements have now been 
agreed and established, could the Committee please outline them? 
 
Response 
 
The arrangements are not yet agreed nor established. Discussions remain on-going in this 
regard, and the Terms of Reference for the review are yet to be drafted and agreed. The Bailiff 
is due to meet with the Policy & Resources Committee to discuss the matter. I remain 
committed to updating the Assembly on this matter as soon as practicable. 
 
 
Deputy Peter Ferbrache 
President 
Policy & Resources Committee 
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